
Welcome Back!   Over the next few weeks we will be learning all about birds.    We took some 
time over the week to explore the bird hide in the roleplay area where we searched for    
different birds and marked these on the identification chart. This week our focus was on 
ducks.  We went out into the village and found some feathers and bird footprints in the mud 
as we made our way to Mains Farm  to feed the ducks.  The cheeky geese wanted in on the 
action too.  On our way back to school we stopped to have our snack in crow wood where we 
listened to all the different types of bird song we could hear.   Our story of the week was all 
about the ‘Ugly Duckling’ and we had fun re enacting this out and seeing his transformation 
into a beautiful swan.   We had a think about the ducks feathers being waterproof and made 
some predictions before testing out some items around the class.  Our weekly story building 
took place outside where we helped the little duckling find his mummy and his voice.  As a 
treat at the end of the week we watched an episode of ‘Sarah & Duck’ using our listening and 
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